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Principal/Vice-Principal Changes 
 

May 26, 2021 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Last evening at the ALCDSB Board of Trustees meeting, administrative positions 
were approved for the 2021-2022 academic school year. The Senior Administrative 
Team has now communicated the following assignment changes that will take effect 
September 2021 for the St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School Community:  
 
Carmine Minutillo has been assigned as the Principal of St. Patrick Catholic School 
(Harrowsmith) and St. James Major Catholic School.  Kevin Douglas has been 
assigned as the new Principal of St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School.  
 
Andrea Fraser has been assigned as Principal of Archbishop O’Sullivan Catholic 
School.  Louise Trudeau has been assigned as the new Vice-Principal of St. 
Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School (shared with Mother Teresa Catholic School). 
 
On a personal note, I have had the privilege of serving the St. Marguerite Bourgeoys 
Catholic School Community for the past 8 years.  There have been so many things to 
celebrate and I have made many new friends.  It will be hard to leave such a great 
school, but I am looking forward to starting a new chapter.  I offer a heartfelt thank 
you to our students, parents, and community partners who have done so much to 
make our school an awesome place for so many years.  I will always think back and 
smile at the many good times that we have had together.  Thank you for the many 
years of ongoing support!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Minutillo    Ms. Fraser 
Principal    Vice-principal 
 
 


